ARKADELPHIA BOARD OF EDUCATION
January 4, 2022

The Arkadelphia Board of Education met in special session Tuesday November 2, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. in
the upstairs conference room of 700 Clinton Street Arkadelphia, Arkansas.

Members Present: Dr. Casey Motl, President, Mr. Blake Bell, Vice President, Ms. Ida Tramble,
Secretary, Dr. Jeff Root and Dr. Kenneth Harris, Mr. Clark Tennyson and Ms. Gina White (arrived at
5:39)

2022 MASTER PLAN PUBLIC HEARING FROM DR. STEIN

Dr. Charles Stein presented the 2022 Master Plan for the public to comment and ask questions. Jason
Holsclaw with Stephens presented a timeline for the financials. Clayton Vaden with Lewis Architect
presented some preliminary renderings of the new elementary.

Dr. Motl brought the meeting to order and thanked everyone for speaking.

AGENDA PLANNING FOR JANUARY MEETING
The Board and Superintendent conducted the agenda planning session for the regular January board
meeting.

PERSONNEL
The Board remained in open session to consider personnel. Upon recommendation of the Superintendent,

the motion was made by Dr. Root, seconded by Mr. Tennyson and carried 6-0 to approve the following
personnel actions:

Employment Certified:
Philip Foster SR JROTC Instructor Start Date. TBD by Army Approval

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:40p.m.
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